
 

1. NCS KEEP DOING GOOD NEWSLETTER FOR YOUNG PEOPLE 

 
Keep Doing Good with NCS!  
Many of you will have heard of National Citizen Service (NCS) in assemblies or on social media, some 
of you may have even signed up! Due to COVID-19 this year the programme is a little different, but 
there are still 2 week programmes available throughout August for you to sign up to! 
 
This is your chance to get back out into the world with your mates, get some new skills, make even 
more friends AND make a difference by getting your communities back on their feet. This summer 
programme is called “Keep Doing Good”.  
 
We are following all Government guidelines with regards to COVID 19 to ensure that the program is 
safe for all.   
 
NCS this summer will be a 2 week programme delivered across August in your community, where 
you will work in teams guided by NCS staff to Keep Doing Good.  
 
Week 1 will give you new skills such as leadership, team building, presentation skills and the ability 
to plan your own social action project. This will include workshops and activity sessions. 
 
Week 2 will allow you to create and carry out your very own social action and volunteering projects. 
Helping the community where it needs it the most.  
 
 
What are the benefits: 

 It’s free 

 You can make brand new friends 

 Learn new skills that can be used for work and education 

 Enhance your CV 

 Make a difference 

 In your local area 

 Get your voices heard, we want to hear all your great ideas for the future 

 Get out into the world 

 Build on your future 

 Volunteer your time to help others 
 
 
It’s an exciting opportunity and the best thing is…it’s completely free. So if you’re looking for a new 
challenge or a chance to get out the house and make a difference, visit wearencs.com and register 
today! Don’t worry this won’t stop you from doing the autumn 2020 or summer 2021 programmes.  
 
 


